
October 23, 2024

Re: PCTS

Dear Valued Customer, 

Polymer Industries certifies that none of its products contain any of the substances listed in 
the "PCTS - Prohibition of Certain Toxic Substances Regulations, 2022".

This would cover the polyolefins (UHMWPE, HMWPE, HDPE, PP) supplied by Polymer 
Industries. 

Best Regards, 

Mohammed Jafar 

Technical Manager 




